Form F, R. 611(a)

TO Mr. McPheeters

FROM Miss Egbert

REMARKS : 2/8/51

I am sorry I overlooked enclosing the
attached statement which Mr. Eccles mede
before the Joint Committee on the Economic
Report on January 25th —-- in the letter
Mr. Eccles wrote to you on January 31.

I hope the delay hasn't inconvenienced
you.
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